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71, Fenchurch Street;'London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, I'en, London Telephone : ROYal 9166

25rd January, 1958.

. Dear Birs,

" oORMET
SeSe ORTELET" .

With roference to your letter of the 17th January,
I have to inform you that the proposal to examine the
ship in drydeck in early April is in order,

The Socicty's Surveyors at Southampton recommended
in lay last that a defective stay tube in the starboard
box in the starboard boiler should be renewed at the
earliest opportunity and it is concluded that this will
be dealt with at an early date.

The lMain Boilers will become due for Survey at
the end of lay next.

Yours ‘aithfully,

pro Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Messrs. Onesimus Dorey & Sons,

Channel Islands,
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